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Award Information – 5/30/2018 

Contract Information 

Purchase Description: Tegile Storage Hardware  
State of Illinois  
Contract Start Date: March 1, 2018 
State of Illinois  
Contract Term Dates: March 1, 2018 through February 28, 2023
Lake County  
Initial Term Dates: June 12, 2018 through June 11, 2019  
Lake County  
Renewals: Four – 12 month renewals
 

Vendor Information 

Company Name: CDW-G 
 Local distributor: Telecom Innovations Group, Itasca, Illinois
 

Address: 200 N. Milwaukee Avenue
 Street Address Suite/Unit #
 

 Vernon Hills IL 60061
 City State ZIP Code 

Contact Name: Jennifer Lagoni 

Funding Account 
Description: General Operating Fund
 

Budget Information: Included in FY2018 General Fund  ̀
 

Department: Information Technology
 

Department Contact:  Ryan Bennett Award Amount: $147,612 

Joint Purchase Information 
Scope of Work: 
Tegile storage hardware provides storage to all departments for enterprise applications.  Lake County desires to 
purchase additional Tegile storage hardware, as our current storage hardware is at capacity. 
 
Procurement Method: 
IT identified a cooperative purchasing contract with CDW-G, Vernon Hills, through the National IPA to procure the 
needed services and equipment that was competitively solicited and awarded. 
http://www.nationalipa.org/Vendors/Pages/CDWG.aspx#ctl00_PlaceHolderMain_TabbedWebPart_tab4 
The National IPA contract was awarded in March 2018 and Lake County is piggybacking on the contract to procure the 
hardware and contract for the ongoing service and support through the remainder of the contract. 
 
  



Department Recommendation: 
The Purchasing Division vetted National IPA Contract #2018011-01 and determined that it met the requirements 
pursuant to State of Illinois Joint Purchasing Act and the Lake County Purchasing Ordinance.  Lake County may 
participate in joint purchasing agreements for the procurement of goods with one or more public procurement units in 
accordance with an agreement entered into between the participants. 


